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Elana LaOra <elanalaora@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 14, 2018 at 1:01 PM
To: mevaker@mops.gov.il, sar@mops.gov.il, dovermail@mops.gov.il

To Whom It May Concern

 

I am writing this correspondence to bring to your attention that I am a tax paying Israeli citizen, yet I am being denied my
inalienable right to be kept safe from violent and crazy people.

 

I have had to file FOUR Police Reports against my neighbor because my neighbor in contempt of Court violated TWO
Protection Orders I had against her FIVE TIMES, had her boyfriend committed assault and battery on me TWO TIMES, and
HARASSED me for THREE YEARS because I did not agree with her putting her trash on my side of the hallway.

 

In addition, my neighbor also addressed a THREATENING NOTE to me.  With or without a Protection Order it is a CRIME
to make threats.  The threatening note communicates that my neighbor intends to continue to HARASS me and the
threatening note is vague.  So the threat can mean anything from vandalizing my property to stealing my belongings to
murdering me.  And my neighbor is perfectly capable of enacting violence against me as she already had her boyfriend
commit assault and battery on me.

Yet the Karmiel Police Department refused to enforce my Protection Orders against my neighbor and ignored the Threatening
Note my neighbor addressed to me.

 

I repeatedly wrote to the Chief of Police of the Karmiel Police Department whose name is Hori Rami at
carmiel@police.gov.il, with courtesy copies sent to the following three e-mail addresses:  אוזן קשבת <listen@police.gov.il>,
moked110@police.gov.il, mahoz.zafon@police.gov.il.

I requested that he conduct an investigation on the threatening note that I have reason to believe my neighbor addressed to me
for the Police to question her, dust for her fingerprints, and get a handwriting sample from her in order to prove whether or not
she wrote this note.

I also requested that he conduct an investigation on the trash that I have reason to believe my neighbor deposited against my
apartment door in contempt of court and in violation of my Protection Orders against her for the Police to question her, and
dust for her fingerprints in order to prove whether or not the trash is hers.

 

Yet I did not ever receive a reply from either the Chief of Police Hori Rami or any one else within the Israeli Police
Organization.

Further details, artifacts, and documentation regarding the above matter can be obtained from my web site (URL)
www.bullcrapbusters.com on my web page (html) “Updates 8/10/18”.

Based on the observables, the only reasonable conclusion I can make is that the Chief of Police Hori Rami and Police Officer
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Moshe Chedeedah are Bribe-sters – police who take bribes that hurt and harm peoples’ lives.

The Israeli Police already tried to CENSOR the BullCrap Busters website off of Yahoo with a Bribe.

See my BullCrap Busters web site (URL) www.bullcrapbusters.com on my web page (html) “Attention BB Readers
VII” and my web sites Homepage for details.

Looking forward to your reply. No reply is also a reply.

I will be posting your reply or non-reply on my website (URL) www.bullcrapbusters.com on the web page (html)
“Updates 8/10/18” for the entire Internet world to know about.

Please send your correspondence(s) via e-mail to elanalaora@gmail.com or via mail to P.O. Box 50012, Karmiel 2160501,
Israel.

Sincerely Yours,

Elana Laham
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